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Hello, 

 

My name is Justin Blackmore and I strongly oppose this bill. The bill was submitted 

as a blatant work around to bypass the injunction of measure 114 and was done in a 

manner that speaks volumes to how far the committee is willing to go to strip rights 

away from the people the represent. You know exactly why this bill was submitted on 

a Friday with to be discusses on a Monday it was to try and sneak it through without 

giving the opposition time to react. Guess what it didn't work! People are tired of 

these games being played with our rights as Oregonians. This bill does not prevent 

crime it creates it and punishes law abiding Oregonians and even creates retroavtive 

criminal charges against gun owners. This is at its core terrible and the people 

pushing it are either blind to the truth or simply want to strip our rights away and it is 

becoming clear its the later. Almost every gun owner on the planet wants to see 

mass shootings stop they are horrible but this bill will not do anything to address the 

real issues. Please do the right thing and scrap this bill immediately. 


